
Valentine’s Day 

On Thursday, February 13th we will have a Pajama Party to celebrate.  We will enjoy a 

special snack and pass out valentines to our friends.  

**Please make a Valentines Box (shoe box size) or Bag (gift bag size) with your child to collect 

valentines in. 

**Have your child sign only their name to 23 valentines to pass out to  his/her friends. 

Friday, February 14th – No School – In-Service Day 

Monday, February 17th – No School – Presidents Day 

Dear Families, 

 February is here!  Hopefully there will be news that Punxsutawney 

Phil did not see his shadow and spring will arrive early. Keep your fingers 

crossed  

 This month our continent focus will be on Antarctica. We will look at Antarctica’s biome 

map and discuss how the size of Antarctica changes during the seasons. We will also learn about 

the different types of animals that inhabit this icy continent. Our geography lessons this month 

will focus on the land forms isthmus and straight. We will work with the clay forms and search 

for these landforms on maps.  

 We will continue our animal classification studies by focusing on the amphibian family. 

We will also continue to talk about what makes an animal a herbivore, carnivore or omnivore. 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d 

Just a reminder that the children need to be dressed properly to enjoy their cold and 

wet recess times.  We ask that the children have a coat, hat, gloves, and snow boots.  

Snow pants are only needed when there is snow on the ground. Please label every-

thing. 


